
  
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

18th June 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Read for Good Readathon 
 

This week Mill Water School has been doing the Read for Good Readathon.  Pupils were sent 
home with sponsor forms and there have been lots of story related activities going on around 
the school this week.  There have been 3 story hunts in the playgrounds, a pop-up literacy 
festival which some classes have logged in to meet various Authors and Illustrators online 
talking about their books and lots of sharing story sessions in the classes. Even Molly got 
involved by listening to some pupils reading! 
 
Any sponsor money can be paid directly to Read for Good or brought into school by next Friday 
25th June.  
 Account Name: Read for Good 
 Sort Code: 08-90-41 
 Account Number: 6536 5023 
 State your school postcode and name (abbreviated if necessary) as reference 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Class 3 
 

Class 3 are learning about Transport 
this half term. To fit in with their 
theme, they enjoyed a trip out to 

Greendale to look at the fire engine 
and tractors. 

 



  
 
 

 

Class 9 
 

This week, Class 9 have been enjoying some activities 

for Readathon week – we have listened to David 

Walliams stories online which really made us laugh!  

We have done word searches and enjoyed a variety  

of books and stories. 

They’ve also been over to E3 

café where they chose a 

snack and drink and paid for 

it to practise money skills. 

And while they were there 

they celebrated Josh turning 

13!  

 
 

Class 12 
 
Class 12 watched a few of the pop-up literacy  
festival seminars this week. They were so excited  
about some of the books that Paul has already  
bought them and they've just started reading one  
as a class book. 
 
 

 
 

Communicator of the Week 
 

Congratulations to Rory who has been  
chosen as Communicator of the Week  
for his work with Emma in his Speech  
and Language sessions! 


